
 

 

 

Circular ref: 043/2024 
 
Dear Members, 

 
Closure of gym at JSAS clubhouse on  

19th September and 20th September 2024 
 
Kindly be informed that the gym at JSAS clubhouse will be closed 
for replacement of the carpets on 19th and 20th September 2024. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

18 September 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 

HENRY OOI WAH TENG 
Honorary Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


